
On Tuesday evening, 23 rug-
by players from Class 5 went 
to All Saints Rangemore Pri-
mary School to play in several 
matches. They have been de-
veloping their skills in PE les-
sons and they showed their 
amazing talents off during the 
games.  
There was some fantastic rug-
by played, they have really 
enjoyed and are enthusiastic 
with what is a new sport for 
most. I am really proud that 
the children have been so en-
gaged and how well they 
have performed, there are 

not many primary schools that provide full contact rugby.   Big thanks to Mr Tolley for the training ses-
sions and afterschool club. Well done to you all, you should be so proud! 
 
On Thursday evening, John of 
Rolleston visited and we had a boys 
and an all-girls team ready for our 
first game of football this year!  
 

The children have waited a long time 
to play against another school this 
year and they did not disappoint.   
 

I am again, really proud of the team-
work, resilience and determination of 
the children, along with their fantas-
tic football skills. Well done to you 
all! Super stars! 

 
 
Here’s to Lots more school sport and competition on 

the horizon! 

 
 

Miss Goodall 
 
 
 

INTER-SCHOOL SPORTS 

For the first time this year! 


